BPALL Concession Stands
Overview of Operatons

Purpose of this document is to help our volunteers know how the BPALL Concession Stand works
and what we expect of them as volunteer workers. Updated April 2010

BPALL has two concession stands at the Field of Dreams. The main concession stand is located
adjacent to Toscani field, at the beginning of the complex. The 2" concession stand (added in
2008) is located behind home plate at Haas Field. The 2" concession stand is smaller and often
replenishment supplies will come from the Toscani stand.

Goals of the BPALL Concession Stands
1. Income — the BPALL Concession Stand generates more than $8,000 for BPALL each year.

2. Convenience — the BPALL Concession Stand provides drinks and food for families on the
go. While it's not Wawa, when the hot dogs are on, it could be lunch or dinner.

3. Eun — the snack bar is fun for the little ones. They come up with a fist of change and can
spend 5 minutes deciding between Oreos or a ring pop.

Manning the Concession Stands... 100%o volunteer

As with almost every aspect of BPALL (including field maintenance) we have NO employees.
BPALL is grateful to the players’ families for volunteering their time to not only work in the
concession stand, but also take the trash from the fields to the dumpsters, rake the fields, etc.

Home teams, playing at the fields closest to the concession stands are asked to assign
Concession Stand workers. Your manager (or someone they assign) will send you a “work
schedule.”

When it’s your turn to work the Concession Stand...
1. Please arrive 10-15 minutes (at least) before your game starts.

2. Please be patient when waiting for your replacement when your game ends. We’re all
busy, we’re all running.

3. If you can not make your scheduled shift — please arrange for a replacement.
4. There is a sheet of Instructions in each concession stand — please read it over.

5. On the weeknight, if you don’t want to turn on the grill at Toscani, put a few hot dogs in
the crock pot.

6. Please restock the beverages frequently and with care.

7. Please limit the number of children in the concession stand. Small children should never
be unattended in the concession stand.

8. Trash should be taken to the dumpster after each game. Often another parent will
be nice enough do that for you.

9. BPALL is visited by the Health Department — regularly. Please leave the stand clean and
organized.

THANK YOU IN ADANCE!



